
Telephone: 01296 534032 Email: admin@xyzmusicacademy.com  www.xyzmusicacademy.com 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

XYZ Music Academy will be providing electric guitar, classical guitar, singing and drum kit lessons at Haddenham 
Community Juniors School for the next academic year. Please see the following details:

Lesson per annum: 32-34 (depending on term duration) 

Length of lesson: 20 minutes one to one lessons or 30 minute group lessons 

Price per lesson: 

One to one = £11 per 20 minute lesson 

Group (3 students) = £7.50 per child per 30 minute lessons

Lesson day: To Be Confirmed

For new starters we will encourage the purchase of a starter pack. This is an optional extra but highly recommended for 
effective participation in the lessons. Parents will be invoiced on a termly basis or via direct debit payment plan.

To sign up for lessons please fill out the contact form below and return it to the school office no later than Tuesday the 
16th of July so that we can make contact with you. For more information on XYZ Music Academy please visit us at: 

www.xyzmusicacademy.com 

You can also contact us on:

email: admin@xyzmusicacademy.com

phone: 01296 534032

If you would like to have a free taster lesson on any of the stated instruments before signing up then please get in touch 
and we can book you in.

Thank you

Duncan Lee 
XYZ Music Academy 
________________________________________________________________________________________________

Students name: _______________________________________________ Age: _____________________ 

Parent/Guardians name: _______________________________________________

Home telephone number: _______________________________________________

Mobile: ___________________________________________________________________________ 

Email: ___________________________________________________________________________ 

Home Address: _____________________________________________________________________

Invoices and payment plans will be issued once this form has been received in preparation for the next academic year. 


